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Common Core Mathematics Practice for Grade 3
CCSS.Math.Content.3.MD.A.1 - Worksheet #11529

Name:
____________________________________

Standard: CCSS.Math.Content.3.MD.A.1

 
Description: Tell and write time to the nearest minute and measure time intervals in minutes. Solve word problems involving addition and subtraction of time intervals in minutes, e.g., by representing the
problem on a number line diagram.

Word Problems: Driving Between Cities < 12 Hours Apart:
 

  1.
Alexis is driving from Grand Prairie, TX to
Richardson, TX. She starts at 12:50 PM and
continues driving for 27 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

  6.
Lillian is driving from Abilene, TX to
Brownsville, TX. She starts at 6:26 AM and
continues driving for 524 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

  2.
Grayson is driving from Hampton, VA to
Boston, MA. He finished at 2:37 PM after 583
minutes. When did he start?
 

  7.
Reese is driving from Surprise, AZ to Rancho
Cucamonga, CA. She starts at 6:36 AM and
continues driving for 333 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

  3.
Paige is driving from Orange, CA to Chula
Vista, CA. She finished at 9:14 AM after 99
minutes. When did she start?
 

  8.
Gabriella is driving from Oakland, CA to
Oceanside, CA. She finished at 2:53 PM after
454 minutes. When did she start?
 

  4.
Michael is driving from Green Bay, WI to
Lexington, KY. He starts at 10:00 AM and

continues driving for 591 minutes. When did
he finish?
 

  9.
Elijah is driving from Clearwater, FL to Fort
Lauderdale, FL. He finished at 3:40 PM after

268 minutes. When did he start?
 

  5.
Gianna is driving from Chula Vista, CA to
Richmond, CA. She starts at 8:28 AM and
continues driving for 509 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

 10.
Kennedy is driving from Milwaukee, WI to
Columbia, MO. She finished at 6:17 PM after
470 minutes. When did she start?
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